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The class with the best attendance will be rewarded with toast on a Monday morning break time..  
Please be on time for school, gates open at 8.45pm and children go straight into class everyday, 
gates close at 8.55am 

Little Saints 75% Class Plessington 88.1% 

Nursery 84% Class Moore 96.2.% 
Class Owen 83.1% Class Fisher 99.3% 
Class Adams 98.8% Class Howard 90.3% 
Class Campion 96%  Class Clitherow 98.2% 
Class Bamber 96.4% Class Kirby 87.2% 
Class Rigby 97.3% Whole school total 93.9% 

 

Safeguarding roles within school 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mousley and Mrs Murphy 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding lead: Mrs Snowdon, Mrs Bavin and Mr O’Keefe 

Information about school’s involvement with Operation 
Encompass 

http://www.saintspeterandpaulcps.org.uk/
mailto:peterandpaul.de@knowsley.gov.uk


 
        

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Attendance in some class is great School target is 96% and 7 classes have reached or surpassed this 
target this week – well done! However  class are way below – please ensure your child is in class every 
day!!  On days when they are sick – please see absence reporting below! 
 

Septembers attendance! 
We have had 153 pupils who have 100% attendance for the whole of September this is 

61% of pupils from Reception up Y6- a massive well done everyone! 
Can you get 100% attendance for October? 

Attendance expectations 

What YOU must do: 

Try to telephone the school before 8.30am each day of your child’s absence. 
Tell the school in advance, of any medical appointments and bring in appointment cards/letters. 
If you are not sure whether your child is well enough to attend school, send them in anyway as they often 
perk up on arrival. 
Have a backup plan for if your child misses transport, call on a family member, neighbour or friend. 
If you and your child are experiencing difficulties with school attendance then talk to us as a first step so 
we can help! 
 

What WE will do: 
Check your child’s attendance every day. 
Phone home to discuss your child’s attendance with you. 
Invite you into school for attendance meetings if we are concerned. 
If we cannot establish a reason for absence, then we may make a welfare home visit. 

 

Autumn / Winter Uniforms 

• Pale blue short sleeved shirt 

• School tie (blue with yellow stripes) on string for KS1/FS, clips on for KS2 

• Royal blue cardigan/jumper (with school badge) 

• Grey skirt /Pinafore/ trousers (girls) 

• Grey long or short trousers (boys) 

• Black shoes to be worn, No trainers. 

• P.E. Kit: White t-shirt (with school badge) with royal blue shorts and 
black pumps 

• Plain Royal blue, white or plain grey socks or tights 

• Small Royal Blue, gold or white hair accessories only are allowed 

• P.E. bags can be obtained from school  
 
Only PE bags and school homework/book bags allowed in school and 
children are encouraged to use a small packed lunch box or a very small 
packed lunch bag. 

 

Most Improved Handwriting this Week 
 

We are continuing to have a focus on handwriting. We have a handwriting board on the school 
corridor which displays one beautiful piece of work for each class in school each week. 
As well as this we are giving certificates out in assembly for the child with the most improved 
handwriting each week and their name will appear in the newsletter. So for this week we have 
the following pupils with the most improved handwriting this week; 

Class Owen Xavia Mitchell McLean Class Pless. Maggie Clay 

Class Adams Pippa Ormandy Class Moore Alarah Guy 

Class Campion Krystal Maylor Class Fisher Logan Goreeba 

Class Bamber Gabriella Lunt Class Howard Freddy Ambrose 

Class Rigby Noah Hughes Class Clitherow Valentina Silva 

 Class Kirby Louie Kelly 
 



 
        

    

 
 

 If your child pays for school dinners – please ensure payment is made 
for next week’s meals  by Monday 9th  October  at 9.30am 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AWARDS - Friday 6th October  

Nursery Owen Adams 

Penelope Dunn Kenley Townsend Amelia Brown 

Lucia Challis Renesmae Bennett Louis Fitzsimmons 

Pippa Jones Lexi- Mae McKevitt Nellie Jones 

Elijah   

   

Campion Bamber Rigby 

Michael O'Brien Jake Richter Alice Gallagher 

Raine Creedon Thea Ledson Harriet Cheney 

Alfie O'Brien Ivy Harrison Albert Buchanan 

   

Plessington Moore Fisher 

Lucas Connerty Mason Dju Hughes Alanna Grant 

Maxi Neely Sydney Hassell Ellis Jax Reed 

Isabella Da Silva Freya McCormick Kirk Rockwood 

   

Howard Clitherow Kirby 

Kodie Angelone All Y5 pupils Ava Ely 

Nova Thomas  Liam O'Neill 

Lottie Dahl  Anna McCabe 

Well done everyone! 

Dates for your diary- Save the dates for  
All Saints Catholic High School 

 
 
Y4  Super Saturdays – 25th Nov  
 
Y5  Super Saturdays – 16 March 2024 
 
Interview intake night – 30th April, 1st, 2nd May 
 
Y6 Intake Evening- 18th and 20th June 2024 
 
Y6 Induction Day -Friday 28th June 
 
Y5 Fun Day – 5th July 2024 

Flu Nasal Spray 
NHS staff  will be coming into school on the 
23rd October 2023   to deliver Flu nasal spray 
to Rec – Y6 pupils whose parents have given 
prior permission. 
The online e consent link is now active. Please 
see below the link and the QR code to 
complete a consent form.  Nursery Parents – 
drop-in session if parents/carers wish to attend 
- (you will need to select this on consent form). 
 

 

  Or          
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/     

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/


 
        

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If parents have problems/issues with school, you are always welcome to come into school and 
discuss these – we all want the very best for our children. 
However, we will not tolerate abuse and swearing at school staff on or off school premises. If this 
occurs, we will implement sanctions to ban parents from school site. 

Have a happy weekend – we will see you back in 

school on Monday 9
th

 October 

Don’t forget gates close at 8.55am 

 

Can you get 5 days attendance this week?  

 

Can you get 100% attendance in October? 

 

October half term – pupils finish on Thursday 26
th

 

October and return on Monday 6
th

 November  


